
Most Inclusive Mayor for Minority Business 

Please join us in saluting Catherine E. Pugh, Mayor of Baltimore City. Mayor Pugh is a longtime 

friend to minority business from her time spent as a Maryland State Senator introducing and 

supporting numerous legislation on the state level that opened millions of dollars in 

opportunities never before achieved! Upon becoming Mayor, her support for inclusion is evident 

weekly at the Board of Estimates by ensuring that all procurements have the city’s overall 

MBE/WBE spending goals of 37% or close to it. Her cabinet is very diverse and the city is being 

well managed under her promised new leadership. Come learn about what’s new going on in 

Baltimore City. 


